
Dear Parents and Community Members, 

Welcome Back to KHS! 

We hope this letter finds you well and excited for the upcoming school year. As summer 
draws to a close, we are eagerly preparing to welcome back our students, staff, and 
families for another year of growth, learning, and achievement. 

At Kingfisher High School, our commitment to excellence remains unwavering. We are 
dedicated to providing a safe, nurturing, and inclusive environment where every student 
can thrive academically, socially, and emotionally. Our team of highly qualified 
educators is prepared to engage, challenge, and support each student as they embark 
on their educational journey. 

We have a plethora of exciting initiatives planned for the upcoming year, including: 

1. 1. Enhanced Curriculum: Our dedicated faculty has been working tirelessly over 
the summer to refine and enhance our curriculum, ensuring that it is rigorous, 
relevant, and aligned with state standards. 

2. 2. Innovative Technology Integration: We continue to invest in cutting-edge 
technology to enrich the learning experience, providing students with 
opportunities to develop essential digital skills. 

3. 3. Support Services: Our counseling department will be offering various 
workshops and resources to assist students in managing stress, building 
resilience, and making informed decisions about their academic and personal 
goals. 

4. 4. Extracurricular Activities: We are proud to offer a wide range of 
extracurricular activities, including sports, arts, clubs, and community service 
opportunities. These activities allow students to explore their passions and 
develop valuable life skills. 

5. 5. Parent and Community Involvement: We highly value the partnership 
between our school, parents, and the broader community. Please continue to 
monitor our website and calendar and look for school events and activities that 
may fit your family's schedule. 

Please mark your calendars for our upcoming Back-to-School Night on Tuesday August 
8th from 5:00pm to 7:00pm. This will be a great opportunity for you to meet our 
dedicated staff, learn more about our programs, and connect with other parents. 
Another night to pencil in your calendars is Meet the Jackets Night on August 22 (Time 



TBD). This will be an opportunity to get to know our students from various sports and 
extra-curricular activities.  

We invite you to stay connected and informed throughout the year by regularly visiting 
our school website https://kingfisher.k12.ok.us, and by following us on Facebook.  

Thank you for entrusting us with the education and well-being of your children. 
Together, we will make this academic year a memorable and successful one. If you have 
any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out to our school office at 
(405) 375-4191. 

 


